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Unlocking Potential  

In Christ are hidden all the treasures of wisdom and knowledge. 

Colossians 2:3 

 
http://www.fulwoodstpeters.co.uk/  Friday 4th February 2022 

 

Internet Safety Day – 8th February  

 

 

 

 

 

What we will be learning about in school 

 

There are a range of age- appropriate skills and understanding that we will be teaching the children to 

keep themselves safe, based on the latest information from UK Safer Internet Centre 

  

 

 
 

 

Detail on the content is from the UK Council for Internet Safety and can be found on our website – 

Parents > Internet Safety 

 

https://fulwood-st-peters-church-of-england-primary-school.secure-primarysite.net/education-for-a-

connected-world/ 

 

More information about internet safety can be found at:  

 
https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Solar Panels  

 

After some delay, we shall be having 111 solar 

panels fitted to the school roof during the half 

term holidays. This is at no cost to the school.  

 

On a good day they should provide 33kw of our 

power needs. The contractor has agreed to give 

a spare panel to us so children will be able to see 

what they look like and there is also a website 

showing live energy readings. We will include this 

in our Geography and Science curriculum. 

 

NSPCC Number day 4th February    

 

Thank you so much for all of the generous donations for the NSPCC, together we have raised £112.45. 

Photos of the wonderful costumes and activities can be found on:  

 

https://www.fulwoodstpeters.co.uk/number-day-2022/ 

 

School Photography Competition 

 

 

Thank you to all of the entries, they are marvellous.  

 

Winners will be announced next Friday 11th February 

with prizes to be awarded after half term.  

A few dates for your diary 

 

Internet Safety Day  Tuesday 8th February  

Last Day of the half term Friday 11th February   
Return to school  Tuesday 22nd February  

 

 

Discovery Vine Before and After School Care 

 

 

Website: https://discoveryvine.co.uk/ 

 

Tel: (01772) 731808  or  07375 932163 

 

 

Email: samantha@discoveryvine.co.uk 

 
 
 
 


